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Dear Paul 

 

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act, received on 2 

August 2021. You requested: 

 

I request any and all transcripts of the discussions of the Independent oversight 

committee - southern response, chaired by David Ayres. Including discussions 

held at the committee meeting on July 9th 2021. 

 

I request this as a AMI/SR policy holder who is entitled to a payout in the "cash 

out" proactive package.   

 

I have decided under section 15A of the Official Information Act to extend the time limit 

for deciding on your request by an additional 20 working days. The new due date for 

responding to your request is 27 September 2021. 

 

The extension is required because of the consultations needed to make a decision on 

your request. 

  

This extension will also apply to the time limit for transferring your request, should this 

become relevant. 

 

Notwithstanding this extension, I undertake to make a decision on your request as 

soon as reasonably practicable. 

 

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review this decision. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 
Shelley Hollingsworth 
Manager, Commercial Performance 


